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Date: December 1, 2022 

To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 

From:  Phillip Francis, Assistant Superintendent of District Services 

Re:   Bid Results for Summer 2023 Roof Replacement  

I would like an opportunity to share with the Board of Education a 
recommendation for full roof replacement at Kennedy Elementary and a portion 
of the roof at Stevenson High School to be fully replaced.  We are recommending 
Lutz Roofing, for a total project amount of $3,784,200.00 and to have work 
completed during the summer of 2023. These Sinking Fund projects represent a 
continuation of the District’s roof replacement program.  

Please add this as an agenda item to the Committee of Whole meeting on 
December 5, 2022 and contact me if you have questions. Thank you. 
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